
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: OCE 
To: Rebekah Stanush 
Subject: FW: Re: Trinity River Authority of Texas - Additional Information Requested by 
Date: Monday, July 6, 2020 3:31:27 PM 
Attachments: TCEQ - Ramiro Garcia.pdf 

image001.png 

From: Randy Ammons <randy.ammons@tceq.texas.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 2:57 PM 
To: harringtons@trinityra.org 
Cc: OCE <OCE@tceq.texas.gov>; David Galindo <david.galindo@tceq.texas.gov>; Erika Crespo 
<Erika.Crespo@tceq.texas.gov>; Yvonna Miramontes <yvonna.miramontes@tceq.texas.gov> 
Subject: Re: Trinity River Authority of Texas - Additional Information Requested by 

Good afternoon Ms. Harrington: 

This is in response to your email dated June 30, 2020 and attached letter dated June 23, 2020, 
requesting enforcement discretion. The TCEQ is exercising enforcement discretion on a case by case 
base for regulated entities due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  This correspondence will serve as 
approval of enforcement discretion as detailed in your letter, except for the two situations mentioned 
below where additional information is needed: 

1. The City of Irving's request for Twin Peaks (pages 27 – 28).  The oil and grease 
exceedance occurred on January 29, 2020; 

When did the City of Irving become aware of the noncompliance? 

Was Twin Peaks published for SNC as a result of this exceedance? 

2. The City of Mansfield’s request for AFT Industries (pages 34-35) 

When was the sample that detected the exceedance collected? 

When did the City of Mansfield become aware of the exceedance? (Resampling 
should have been conducted within 30 days of the City becoming aware of the 
exceedance.) 

Was AFT Industries published for SNC as a result of this exceedance? 

Please let us know if we can be of any additional assistance. 

Regards, 

Randy J. Ammons, Director 

North Central and West Texas Area 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

mailto:OCE@tceq.texas.gov
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From: Susie Harrington <harringtons@trinityra.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 10:02 AM 
To: molina.rudy@epa.gov; David Galindo <david.galindo@tceq.texas.gov>; Erika Crespo 
<Erika.Crespo@tceq.texas.gov>; Brent Candler <brent.candler@tceq.texas.gov> 
Subject: Trinity River Authority of Texas - Additional Information Requested by TCEQ 

Attached is the letter and attachments sent to Mr. Ramiro Garcia, Deputy Director of Compliance & 
Enforcement at TCEQ, regarding additional information requested by TCEQ from the June 3, 2020 
conference call and June 12, 2020 email concerning the expected TPDES permit non-compliance of 
the Central Regional Wastewater System and the Ten Mile Creek Regional Wastewater System. 

Susie Harrington 
Administrative Assistant 
Trinity River Authority of Texas/Northern Region 
817-493-5158 / 817-465-0970 (Fax) 
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